
Board Report 
 
Great Things are happening at LBMS this trimester 
 

• 9/9/09 - Open House & Fall Book Fair- 150+ families attended  
• 10/09/09 - Fall Conferences - 160+ families met with our teachers  
• 10/23/09 - Rogue Valley Opera performed for our student body & 

staff  
• 10/28/09 - Fall Concert, 7:00 PM - Performances from LBMS Cadet 

Band, Concert Band & Choir, led by our new Music Director, 
Brice Cloyd.  

• 10/28/09 - Drama Performance for Evergreen's 5th grade students  
• 10/30/09 - Drama Performance for the public, 7:00 PM  
• Week of 11/2/09 - Learning Through Arts workshops with 

Geography classes  
• 11/4/09 - SMILE Family "Math & Science" night, 6-8 PM 
• 21st Century Grant allows Homework Help House and many 

afterschool activities to occur. 
• Kiana Stiles won a contest and awarded first prize by Lions Club of 

Cave Junction for her artwork on Peace.  She was featured on 
the front page of the IV newspaper. 

• A local man has donated many bicycles to our school and given to 
students in need.  To date he has donated nearly 50 bicycles to 
students at Lorna Byrne.  We have nearly 45 students riding their 
bikes to school now! 

• Sports:  LBMS had 80 participants this fall in our sports programs.  
Volleyball had 38 athletes.  Football had 42 athletes.  Each 
program sported new uniforms.  The new uniforms look great and 
we have been very lucky to have the support from the community 
to purchase these items.  The football program also finished the 
season 5-2-1.  Both losses came in the final minutes of the 
game. 
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